
18 February 2016  
 
 
Dear Colleague  
 
I wish to give my support for the revised competency statements provided to you by Curtin 
University, Western Australia, the  Association of Counselling Psychologists and the APS 
College of Counselling Psychologists.  
  
Having read their updated description and list of competency statements (attached) it is my 
opinion that this revision more accurately reflects the nature of counselling psychology 
training, research, and practice in the specialised domain of counselling psychology.  
 
If I can be of further assistance in this matter please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Best wishes 
Mark 
  
Dr Mark Donati 
Principal Lecturer in Counselling Psychology 
Programme Director PsychD Counselling Psychology 
Department of Psychology 
University of Roehampton | London | SW15 4JD 
 


